
 
 

QCT Board Meeting 9 February 2024 

Outcomes summary 

At the seventeenth meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• considered the announcement of the Graduate Diploma of Education at Western Australia’s 
Curtin University and Edith Cowan University and its implications for registration in Queensland 
and accreditation of initial teacher education (ITE) programs 

• endorsed a strategic human resources evaluation report by BDO about the QCT’s Integrity 
business area and the next steps toward implementation of the recommendations 

• endorsed proposed models for QCT’s future certification program that are informed by a Deloitte 
evaluation report and national Framework for certification 

• endorsed the 2023 financial statements for signing and submission to the Queensland Audit 
Office. The statements will be included in the QCT Annual Report to be published on the QCT 
website and tabled in the Queensland Parliament 

• approved the December financial report as a true and accurate representation of the financial 
position and performance of the QCT for the period ending 31 December 2023 

• provided feedback to finalise the QCT Business Plan 2024 for noting at the March meeting 

• noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees and updates on 
registration and renewals 

• noted the fourth quarterly performance report (2023) on QCT business activities. 


